We, the neighbors of Mollica Manandhar and Ashish Upadhyay of 32 George Street in
Belmont, MA, have reviewed their plans to renovate and expand their home at the
above mentioned address. Furthermore, we support their petition for a special permit to
allow them to proceed with this project.
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From: Robert mc auley <rbmcauley@gmail.com>

Date: September 3, 2022 at 11:36:55 AM EDT

To: Mollica M <mollica_m@hotmail.com>

Subject: Re: Request for your support for 32 George Street

Hi Mollica

Yes you have our support with your addition.
Robert Mc Auley & Danielle Ward

261 orchard st Belmont.

On Fri, Sep 2, 2022 at 5:06 AM Mollica M <mollica m(@hotmail.com> wrote:
Hi Robert,

Hope your summer is going well. I texted you but didn't hear back so trying your email now.

The Town ZBA hearing for our project- garage renovation/addition is Sept 12, Monday. They
should be sending the info out shortly. But before that, we need to get signatures of support
from neighbors on the design. Would you and/or Diane have some time this weekend to look
through our permit drawings and sign the petition for our addition? I'm happy to bring them to
you if you are in Somerville.

We need to get the signatures over to the town on Sept 6. Let me know either way, no pressure

®.

My phone number is (857) 654-4730 if you lost my contact, or would rather text or call me.

Thanks,

Mollica Pé 30 f— 2



